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I strongly urge the committee to reject HB 3414 - a one-time expansion of city UGBs. 

If adopted this will further decrease the farmland that Oregon's economy depend on.  

And there is no need. There is land within the present UGBs that needs infrastructure 

and funding to be developed for needed housing.  Dayton is a good example.  

Dayton has no funding for infrastructure for at least two years in their present UGB..   

A blanket expansion under HB 3414 violates the original intent of SB100; a planned, 

well thought out comprehensive plan that guides in development.  

 

Again, I strongly urge you to reject HB 3414 

 

Sincerely, Sam Sweeney    


